
 
To  : PCCI Voting Members 
 
Date  : 10 March 2025 
 
Subject: Notice of Filing of Certificate of Candidacy 
 
Gentlemen: 
 

Please be informed that The Philippine Canine Club, Inc. (“PCCI”) is 
now accepting Certificate of Candidacy for the election of seven (7) members 
of the Board of Directors at the Annual General Membership Meeting and 
Election of Officers to be held on 17 May 2025.  The Certificate of Candidacy is 
available at the PCCI Office during regular office hours. 

 
The candidate must attach in the Certificate of Candidacy the following: 

 
1. One (1) 1’ x 1’ recent colored ID picture; and 
2. Curriculum Vitae. 

 
The deadline for the submission of the Certificate of Candidacy will be on 17 

March 2025 at 5:00 PM. 
 
 

Very Truly Yours, 
 

 
GODOFREDO B. SALUD 

Corporate Secretary of PCCI 


